
Now get your pizza delivered
by Deliveroo!
Deliveroo has struck a new partnership with PizzaExpress which
will allow you to have your pizza from any PizzaExpress in
Edinburgh delivered straight to your office or home.

All PizzaExpress outlets across the city will be part of the
new arrangement, and we are told that the pizzas will cost you
the same as they do in the restaurant.

In the first month there will be no delivery charge.

Each order will be made fresh and will then be brought to you
by Deliveroo riders within 32 minutes from the time it leaves
the kitchen.

Richard Hodgson, CEO, PizzaExpress commented: “It’s been our
long standing ambition to deliver our much loved pizza to
customers at home; however the challenge has been to find a
way  to  deliver  our  products  nationwide,  to  restaurant
standard.

“Deliveroo is a perfect fit for us, as they are dedicated to
providing  excellent  delivery  logistics  to  the  restaurant
industry. They can deliver our hand-made pizzas and other
dishes quickly and to an excellent standard; ensuring that our
customers experience the same dining experience at home as
they would in our restaurants.”

Will Shu, Deliveroo co-founder and CEO, said: “PizzaExpress is
one of the biggest and best loved restaurant brands in the UK
and one of our customers’ favourites. We’re thrilled to be
working with them and bringing their delicious food to hungry
customers across Edinburgh.”
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This is the biggest restaurant partnership which Deliveroo has
entered into, and the service will be available across the UK
by the end of July.

Deliveroo will send your food order between 12 noon and 11pm.
You can order using their App.

 


